
BEFORE THE WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

	In the Matter of the Joint Application of

VERIZON COMMUNICATIONS, INC. and MCI, INC. 

For Approval of Agreement and Plan of Merger


	DOCKET NO.  UT-050814
COMMISSION STAFF’S RESPONSE


1 Having reviewed Public Counsel’s answer to Verizon’s October 20, 2006, filing (regarding its summary of plans for post merger operations), Staff agrees that the Commission should require Verizon to supplement its filing to provide answers to the questions set out in paragraph 10 of Public Counsel’s answer.  Staff does not believe, however, that it is necessary to initiate a complaint proceeding to reevaluate MCI’s competitive classification status.  There does not appear to be any evidence that Verizon is using the competitively classified status of the former MCI subsidiaries to circumvent Verizon’s tariffs.  
DATED this 20th day of November 2006.
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